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We’re almost there!
Only a very few forms are still needed
in order to complete the data set:

Entry   5
Labour & Delivery   6
Neonatal   7
Maternal Complications   7

We expect them momentarily.

The final analysis gets under way this week.
Our thanks again to everyone for getting their data
booklets in and responding to our queries so
promptly.

Collaborators’ Meeting
Toronto, September 8-10, 2000

To date we have confirmation from 83 people
who plan to attend. Please fax us your
attendance form if we haven’t heard from you.
We look forward to seeing you!
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Details of hotel and meal requirements, social events and presentations
should reach us by August 1.

The 2 Year Follow-up continues…
Remember that this important part of the TBT is still ongoing. For those who may just be starting
this phase of the study, we provide the following notes:

• maintain regular contact with TBT patients so that they can
complete the 2 Year questionnaires. We provide postcards
and reminder notices for this purpose – if you need more
supplies please ask us.

• contact the mother at approximately 23 months and mail the
questionnaires or arrange an interview. We provide you with
monthly reminder notices as required. Remember that the
24 Month ASQ must be completed within a 23-25 month
period after delivery. It is not valid outside this “window”.

• when the questionnaires are returned to you, score the ASQ. If the score on any page is
below the cut-off, then arrange a neurodevelopmental assessment. The 24 Month Infant
Neurodevelopment Form is used to record this assessment.

• mail the completed questionnaires and forms to the Data Coordinating Centre.

• if for some reason it has not been possible to contact the family and complete the 24 Month
ASQ at the correct time, let us know and we will send you the 30 Month version for
completion at 29-31 months.

See you soon.


